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We meet at Local Roots at 7:45 AM this week. Note earlier
time. Meet in the private back room.
For those who must attend via zoom, see e-mail from Mike
Sandahl for the login.

Last week we met INDOORS in the back room at Local Roots. We be-
gan meeting 15 minutes earlier than usual as we must be through
before 9 AM.  We officially awarded the Optimist of the Year award to
Mike Sandahl.  Mike has been the steady point-person to keep us
connected during the pandemic time when we could not meet in
Person. Congratulations to Mike for a well-deserved recognition !

With no speaker, we spent time discussing
how we could get back to more normal meet-
ings, ie:, starting with pledge, invocation, use
of Red Cup, etc.

We are glad to hear that Bill Hammond came
thru his foot surgery fairly good, and is recov-
ering well at home. Hopefully we will see him
back with us soon.

Arnie & Jean Odefey are on their trip to Colorado to be with their
grandson & son for parents weekend.

This coming Saturday, Oct 16 is Trunk & Treat Day at Morris Nilsen
Funeral Chapel from 5 to 7 PM. Tony Koval will be our rep. Handing
out goodies. If you can, bring candy supply this Wednesday, Oct 13.
We usually see up to 500 customers, so a large supply is welcomed.
Bring any kind of wrapped candy for distribution.


